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January 16, 2020 

Attention: Physiotherapy Providers 

Subject: WorkSafeBC Physiotherapy Liaison 

Committee Meeting 
 

The next Liaison Committee meeting will be held Wednesday January 22nd, 2020. If you have any 

topics that you would like brought forward for discussion, please reach out to your regional 

representative.  

 

If you have any specific contract questions we encourage you contact Health Care Services 

directly.   

Regional Representatives: 

 

 Lower Mainland/Fraser Valley/Sea-to-Sky/Sunshine Coast 

Contact: Alison McLean 

Email: allimc@telus.net 

 

 Vancouver Island  

Contact: Tom Southee 

Email: tsouthee@cbi.ca 

 

 Northern B.C. 

Contact: Dustin Robin 

Email: vspclinic@telus.net 

 

 Kootenay 

Contact: Kirby Epp 

Email: kirby.valhallaphysio@shaw.ca 

 

 Okanagan  

Contact: Jamie MacGregor 

Email: jamie@priestvalleyphysio.ca 
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